Speaker of the House of Representatives The Hon David Hawker MP

- § VAY 20608

Hon P Primrose MLC

Chair

Legislative Council Privileges Committee
Parliament House

Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

@ Dear Mr Primrose
Thank you for your letter of 19 April 2006 inviting me to make a
submission to the Legislative Council Privileges Committee in

connection with its review of the Code of Conduct for Members of the
Parliament of New South Wales.

It would, I think, be preferable that I do not make a submission to the
Committee. I wish you and the Committee all the best in its review,
and I await the Committee’s report following the review with interest.

Yours sincerely
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DAVID HAWKER
Speaker

Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 . Telephone (02) 6277 4000 . Facsimile (02) 6277 2050




